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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Yolo Federal Credit Union Receives Approval for Charter Expansion 
 

Yolo County, CA: Yolo Federal Credit Union announced that it has received approval to expand its field of 
membership to include those individuals who live, work, worship, or go to school in Sacramento, Placer, 
or El Dorado counties. Yolo FCU is granted approval by the National Credit Union Association (NCUA).   
 
Yolo FCU has been exclusively serving Yolo County since 1954. They are eager to expand into the 
Sacramento area markets to provide residents with increased access to affordable financial products 
and services. Yolo FCU is committed to providing these communities with low rates, fewer fees, 
enhanced technology, and exceptional member service. They are a full-service financial institution that 
offers home loans, auto loans, credit cards, and a financial wellness program called Achieve. They are 
one of the first in the market to implement Interactive Teller Machines (ITM) with video teller 
technology.  
 
“We are excited and welcome the opportunity to serve residents of El Dorado, Placer, and Sacramento 
counties,” said Jenee Rawlings, Yolo FCU President/CEO. “We have been voted the top credit union in 
Yolo County for 22 years, and we look forward to extending our commitment to serve the greater 
Sacramento area with this approval.”  
 
Yolo FCU is dedicated to delivering on its service promises within its newly expanded area. These 
promises include taking ownership of member requests, building genuine relationships with each 
member, and demonstrating integrity in every interaction to uphold member confidence.  
 
To learn more about Yolo Federal Credit Union or to apply for a loan, visit YoloFCU.org or call (530) 668-
2700. Yolo FCU is federally insured by the NCUA. 
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